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Attendance Congratulations  
 

Classes with 96% and above: 

None- Let’s try harder next week 

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 
KS1 – 1SP 

KS2 –  4SS and 5KT 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Message from the Head teacher: 
I hope you have all had a restful half term and 

welcome back to the last half of the summer 

term. I would also like to wish Eid Mubarak to all 

our families who have celebrated over this week. 

We hope you had a wonderful time.   

 

We have a busy few weeks ahead of us packed 

with lots of learning and fun activities. Year 1 are 

busy preparing for their phonic screening and 

parents have been given information on how 

they can support their child. Year 2 children are 

excited to be going to Burghley House where 

they will learn about plants and have chance to 

play in the Gardens of Surprise. I’m looking 

forward to seeing everyone take part in our 

annual sports day in July and we have arranged a 

‘moving up’ morning so all children can meet 

their new teachers for next year. As we say a 

fond farewell to our Year 6 pupils, we have 

organised a party for them at Club Caliente, and 

to end the school year, we have concerts from 

both our Rocksteady band and the school choir.  

 

School Class Photographs 
All children were sent home with a class 
photograph this week.  Please remember these 
images should not be shared on social media.  If 
you would like to order a copy of the photograph, 
the deadline is Monday 17th June.   
 

End of term concerts 
Both our Rocksteady band and the school choir 

are busy rehearsing for their end of year 

concerts. Rocksteady will perform on the 12th July 

at 09:00 and the Year 3-4 Choir on Tuesday 16th 

July at 14:30. Parents are welcome to attend 

these performances. 

Dinner Menu: 
Monday 10th June will be week 3 of the dinner 

menu, which can be viewed on our website. 

 

 
 
 

 

Book Club 
City College Peterborough are offering a free ‘Fun 

with Books’ course at Lime Academy Parnwell.   The 

course runs for 4 weeks starting on Thursday 13th 

June from 11:45-13:45. Please contact the school 

office to book your place.  

Let’s Save Harriet 
One of our parents will be shaving all her hair off on 
the 15th June 2019 to raise money for a local lady 
who needs to pay for cancer treatment.  If you 
would like to make a donation, please visit 
www.bit.ly/helpharriet    
 

Lost Property: 
Please make sure all items of school clothing are 

labelled with your child’s name.  

School Nurse Clinic 
The school nurse will be holding a clinic on 

Wednesday 26th June from 09:00-12:00. To book an 

appointment, please contact the school office. 

Upcoming Events:  

18 June Year 2 trip to Burghley House 
26 June School Nurse Clinic 
4 July Year 6 party at Club Caliente 
5 July Sports Day 
8 July Moving up morning 
11/12 July Parents Evening 
12 July  Rocksteady End of year concert 

09:00 
16 July Choir Summer Concert at 2:30pm 
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http://limeacademyparnwell.london/media/1997/dinner-menu-2.pdf
http://www.bit.ly/helpharriet

